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We are happy to announce that our new FFWPU Community website will be launched this Sunday 25th 

October! 

 

There will be a short video presentation introducing you to the new website, where you will from now on 

find all of the latest news on our activities in the UK and beyond. 

 

We hope that our new website will become a hub of information for our members and a place where you 

can find useful resources to help with HTM, get support and more. 

 

Please bear in mind that the website is not yet complete and more information will be added, which will 

increase it's usefulness over time. 

 

As always, if you have good content that you would like to share, please don't hesitate to send it to us at: 

comms@ ffwpu.co,uk 

 

 

 


